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Title:

Comments: HC3632

U.S. Forest Service Alaska Roadless Rule Committee:

Governor Dunleavy,

Thank you for going forward with legislation to create roads in both the Tongass and Chugach. As an Alaskan
who lives on the border of the Tongass, | am very encouraged to see someone who truly cares about our

economy, livelihood, and way of life.

Many other of Alaska's hunters and fisherman feel the same way | do. We just do not have the organized zealous
nature of the environmental organizations such as Fish Alaska (who prompted me to write this letter).

Thank You for doing the unpopular and at least attempting to pull us from the mire of special interest politics.

Sincerely,

Christopher Thorgesen

Haines, AK 99827

[Position]



